5/9/25, 6:40 AM City of Sandy Mail - Fwd: Band at Block Party
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EXHIBIT A.

Rebecca Markham <rmarkham@ci.sandy.or.us>

Fwd: Band at Block Party

7 messages

Chris Relyea <crelyea@ci.sandy.or.us>
To: Planning <planning@ci.sandy.or.us>

Wed, May 7, 2025 at 3:43 PM

This is the request from Darren Wegener for the council to consent to him having amplified music at his block party on the

4th of July.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Darren Wegener <dwegener@ci.sandy.or.us>
Date: Wed, May 7, 2025 at 2:23 PM

Subject: Re: Band at Block Party

To: Chris Relyea <crelyea@ci.sandy.or.us>

Awesome, thanks for making things easy! Here are the important details:

Schedule

Date: July 4, 2025

Times: 5:00 PM to 9:30 PM - to stop prior to the City's fireworks.

Location:

* Block party - Coralburst St. between Jade Glen and Dreamcatcher.

* Band specifically in front of 37720 Coralburst St.

* This street is adjacent to the Bell St. field where the fireworks are held.
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5/9/25, 6:40 AM City of Sandy Mail - Fwd: Band at Block Party

About the event: Narrative

Being so close to the city's fireworks display, the houses on our block have always been a hub of 4th of July celebrations.
Last year we met ahead of time and decided that we wanted to celebrate as a group, moving our individual celebrations
from the back yards to the front. We applied for the block party permit, had the street closed and the result was amazing.
We had neighbors socializing, kids dancing to music and playing games, and a sense of community was being built. As
everyone packed up after the fireworks, the feedback was overwhelming and everyone wanted to do it again! Our street
was closed because of the block party, so it was safe and because it was held on a day where everyone was already
having parties and there were loud fireworks, the celebration was just!'tngt much more fun!

About the Band:

Nightlife is the name of the band that we are hoping to host. They are local to the Sandy area and have played during
CamoCon fundraisers, here in town. They are a family friendly band that plays a variety of the hits from the different
decades. In the past the singer has interacted with the kids in the audience, encouraging them to dance and sing, really
providing a fun, family friendly environment that was welcoming for everyone.

Thank you for helping us put this letter together. We plan to have our Block Party Application submitted by the time this
letter would be in front of Council on 6/6. Also, thank you to the Mayor and Council for their consideration.

Let me know if you need anything else!

Best,
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